
From: Joy Langenfeld <joy.langenfeld@aol.com> 
Date: February 21, 2015 at 7:54:32 PM PST 
To: <james.labar@state.or.us>, <megan.chuinard@state.or.us> 
Subject: SB192 

We live in rural Burns, Oregon and do farming and ranching.  Our son also has a ranch and we help each 
other moving cows and with other ranching chores.  By the time we can load and strap down our side-by-
side Ranger and 4 wheelers we would be able to be at each others ranch.  
 
We are very conscientious about meeting other vehicles on the road and are conscious about being safe 
for ourselves and others on the highway. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joe and Joy Langenfeld 
 
67721 Hwy. 78 
Burns, OR 97720 
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